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Note Verbale 
 
 

The United Nations Entity for Gender Equality and the Empowerment of Women 
(UN Women) presents its compliments to the Permanent Representatives of Member 
States and to the Permanent Observers of Non-Member States to the United Nations and 
has the honour to convey a joint letter from His Excellency Mr. Mher Margaryan, Chair 
of the Commission on the Status of Women, and Ms. Phumzile Mlambo-Ngcuka, 
Executive Director of UN Women, addressed to the Minister in charge of gender 
equality/Head of the national mechanism for gender equality. 

 
The United Nations Entity for Gender Equality and the Empowerment of Women 

would greatly appreciate if said letter is forwarded to its final destination. 
 

The United Nations Entity for Gender Equality and the Empowerment of Women 
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Permanent Representatives of Member 
States and to the Permanent Observers of Non-Member States to the United Nations the 
assurances of its highest consideration. 
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